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From: Margaret Fisher

Sent: Monday, 24 June 2024 6:05 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Seat of Higgins

Categories: -

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

| am writing this as a protest against the abolition of Higgins. It is vitally important that we have a say in the
performance of government rather than being reliant on a few members in Canberra.

Regards

Margaret Fisher

Sent from my iPhone
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